
 
 

                                      Complete (comprehensive) Semen Analysis Panel: 
                                                                                                       Change to Testing 

 

Date:  May 24, 2019 

Effective Date: June 17, 2019 
 
On June 17, 2019, the UR Medicine Andrology Lab at Strong Memorial Hospital will remove sperm 
viability testing on the Complete (comprehensive) Semen Analysis panel. 
 
The complete (comprehensive) semen analysis will include: total sperm count, motility and morphology. 
Measurement of sperm viability will be discontinued because it has limited value in routine semen 
analysis.  
 
Please contact Dr. Breen at 585-487-3444 with any questions.   
 
 
From: Shawn Breen, PhD  

   Director, Andrology Laboratories 
Strong Fertility Center and Andrology Lab at Strong Memorial Hospital 
Assistant Professor, Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology 
Phone: (585) 487-3444 
Email: Shawn_Breen@urmc.rochester.edu  

 
 


